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Karaganis & White Ltd.
Attorneys at Law
ATTN: Barbara A. Magel-

414 North Orleans St., Suite 810
Chicago, Illinois 60610

Dear Ms. Magel:

Our office is in receipt of your January 28, 1993, letter concerning the UNC
Church Rock facility. Requests of this nature are handled by the NRC Freedom
of Information Branch. Accordingly, your request has been forwarded to that
office. Upon receipt, they will perform an estimated accounting of your
request, and you will be informed of the results.

Should you have additional questions regarding this process, please contact
Mr. Gary Kenwinski of my staff. He is the project manager for the site and
can be contacted at (303) 231-5807.

Sincerely,
1

NV
Ramon E. Hall
Director

< cc:
B. Garcia, RCPD, NM
E. Montoya, NMED

,

1

!

,

t

9

'

/ \t

o fot35
~

' 9303110287 930212 '

PDR ADOCK 04008907
C PDR

__ ___ . _ . ._



* o.

Karaganis & White Ltd. -2- g 121B

bcc:
Docket No. 40-8907
PDR/DCS ,

URF0 r/f
LJCallan, RIV
LLUR Branch, LLWM, SE2
GKonwinski
0:\GRK\8907F01A.LTR

,

4

!

_f
PM:URF0h[ DDNRF0 D:URF0:RIV |

GKonwinski/1y e#EFHawkins REHall
'

02/h /93 02//V63 02// 4 93

^

3


